Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 10:15 PM
To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-02-09

First Name: S

Last Name: Kuehl

Title: N/A

Organization: Self
Address:_
City: Houston

State: Tx

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

This is for the senate Houston redistributing committee meeting hearing being held 2/12/2021 at 9 am.

It is appalling how the lines have been drawn in the past to dilute urban representation of the people in the Houston
area. Gerrymandering has been an issue for years and it is pathetic that people in Houston are represented by those
who do not care about those of us who live in the city.

We are the majority of population and pay the majority of taxes, yet, lines have been drawn that allow those who care
little about urban issues to rule. The dilution of power is demeaning to those of us who must put up with thousands of
you who live elsewhere but use our infrastructure daily and try to control our lives and education.

Please consider drawing lines that are fair and equitable, not just to minimally cover the legality of the voters rights act.
All of us are Texans. We all deserve proper representation Thank you for your time





